Brenda Swartz

From: aprilepps@aol.com

Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2005 10:39 AM
To: brenda@bodydynamics.com

Subject: Re: Body Dynamics: Recover password

Brenda,

I just wanted to send a Thank you to you. I use to attend the Farmers Branch location for
workouts with you. A friend and teacher of mine at our nutrition class recommended your

product and of course I recognized it and started back with it immediatly. I have what I call a
sluggish bowel things have gotten better so I decided to order the mega extra to help clean my
system even more. What a small world! Have a great holiday. You and your husband have a great
website too.

Having great results,
April Epps
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